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MEMORANDUM 

TO ALL EMPLOYEES 
DENR Central Office 

FROM THE DIRECTOR 
Administrative Service 

SUBJECT : GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES' WEEK 

DATE December 7,2004 

The Philippine Government Employees' Association (PGEA) and the National 
Convention of Government Employees' Working Council (NCGEWC) are spearheading 
this year's celebration of Government Employees' Week this December 6-12, 2004 
pursuant to Presidential ProclamationNo. 1130. 

This annual event aims to highlight the invaluable contribution of government employees 
in nation building. The theme for this year is "Kawani-Bayani ng Bayan: Iangat and 
Kabuhayan -Tanggalin and Katiwalian." This year's observance also coincides with the 
59'hyear anniversary of the PGEA and the 8Lhyear anniversary of the NCGEWC. 

Interested employees may participate in the various activities such as mass, motorcade, 
housing fair, livelihood training, conduct of individual agency's celebration and provision 
of possible resources. They are also inviting our Department to send three 
representatives from management, the employees as'sociation and cooperative to attend 
the National Convention of Government Employees on December 10, 2004 at Heroes 
Hall, Malacanang to be graced by Her Excellency President GLORIA MACAPAGAL-
ARROYO. Registration fee will be sponsored for confirmed participants. A 
confirmation number will be provided by fax or text. Prescribed attire is formal or semi-
formal. Attached is a copy of the Tentative Week-Long Activities for this affair. 

For your information and appropriate action. 

--
TA, CESO IV 
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